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HP Gives a Hoot Committee Meeting 

2/12/18 7-8pm Boro Hall, Lower Level Conference room 

Meeting called by Michael Buchman, Chair 

Type of meeting Regular Meeting 

Attendees Michael Buchman, Sylvia Hove, Eva Love, Evelyn Sedehi, Marilyn Pruce 

Conference Call  

Council Liaison Matt Hersh 
 

Agenda: 
1. ..community survey - shortened? 
2. ..how to circulate survey 
3. ..advertising for President's Day lunches 
4. ..advertising procedure 
5. ..Hoot pamphlet? 
6. ..Red Bank field trip 
7. ..mentoring status 

 

Minutes 

1. Meeting called to order at 7:10 PM 
2. Many thoughts and ideas were shared and discussed as to how to improve the 

delivery of the HP Gives a Hoot Lunch Program. Some of those ideas are as 
follows:   

  Changing the location to the Senior Center; This raised the concern that people 
may feel uncomfortable coming in to get a free meal in such a public place 

 Can families get a voucher to go to the Deli for their lunch? 

 Offering an activity for children to draw them in for lunch 

 Meals on wheels type of home delivery 

 HP Gives a Hoot ID card sent home to show at certain restaurants in town  

 Sending vouchers home to all free/reduced lunch families to use 
3. The Survey was reviewed and suggestions made as to the wording and how to 

distribute. Idea discussed to send survey and vouchers to 30 eligible families to 
see their response. 

4.   Who’s My Neighbor will be advertising our lunch program.                      
5.   Fund raising pamphlet will be discussed at a future meeting. 
6. Plans were made for visit by 3 or 4 committee members to Red Bank Food 

Program.  
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Action Item Who Due Status 

Check with schools to see if 
President’s Day lunches were 
advertiesd 

Mike   

Discuss with Mayor the idea of 
sending home vouchers to eligible 
families 

Mike    

Check with Superintendent about 
mailing out survey 

Mike   

    

    

    

    

    

 
Adjournment 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:15. 
Next meeting scheduled for March 12, 2018 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
Marilyn Pruce 
Secretary 


